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Welcoming New Students (Written by Nya - GMF) 

We are thrilled to announce that we have four new students joining our Susanna 
Wesley family this year. We hold them in our prayers as they begin their university 
journey. We are looking forward to supporting them on their educational journey and 
helping them feel right at home in our community! Let us introduce each one of them to 
you:  

 
Ly Seavying  

International Relations  

 
Pum Da  

Information Technology 

 
Chon Lida  

Khmer Literature  

 
Pok Sarah  
Chemistry 

 

 Learning New Skills (Written by Nya - GMF) 

There is always a great opportunity to learn and 
grow in many different skills. We feel blessed to be 
part of SWH, where we constantly have the chance 
to learn and try new things at the dorm. We recently 
started our first baking class with Bong Nya and 
hope to make it a monthly event. This is a new 
experience for many of us, and we are excited to 
learn from her. We hope that through these classes, 
we can improve our baking skills and apply them in 
the future. 
 



 

As we celebrate the Happy New Year, we congratulate 

one of our participants, Nam Vanna, who has successfully 
graduated from her makeup and hairstyling program! This 

achievement is particularly 
significant, as she was 
unable to complete high 
school, yet she has 
developed a skill that she is 
truly passionate about. We 
are all excited for her and her future endeavors, and 
we encourage everyone to keep her in your thoughts 
and prayers as she pursues her dream of opening 
her own business one day.  (Written by Youlika) 
 

 

  Thank You for Support          

We have provided the TV set to Zion Pheakdey Methodist Church in Battambong before 
Christmas. It has become a great source of entertainment and learning for children and 
church members. They gather to watch educational programs, which makes their time at the 
church even more enjoyable. It’s wonderful to see them engaging with each other and having 
fun while also benefiting from the content they watch! It costs $450 to buy 55” TV and a stand. 

How to Support: An annual tuition for most of the universities in Phnom Penh is about $600.  
Online support:  https://advance.umcmission.org/p-393-children-and-youth-scholarships.aspx  
Children and Youth Scholarships - Advance # 3020791 
 
To donate by check: Please make your check payable to Advance GCFA and write the Advance # 
3020791 on the memo line. (Address: Advance GCFA  PO Box 9068 GPO New York, NY 10087-9068) 
 
Contact: Reasey Long (Susanna Wesley Ministries Coordinator) - reasey1155@gmail.com 
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